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�PRIVATE��PRESS RELEASE 24 November 1997 


Näckebro AB has applied to have Fabege AB delisted from the Stockholm Stock Exchange, with a last trading date of 2 December 1997. 


Näckebro AB acquired 96% of the shares in Fabege AB on 30 July 1997. This was followed by the initiation of compulsory purchase proceedings in respect of the remaining outstanding shares. 


For further information, please contact: 


Lennart Schönning, Chief Executive, Näckebro, tel.: +46-(0)8-459 20 01, mobile: 070-645 02 50 


Näckebro is an innovative property company characterised by an active property development programme, a modern organisational philosophy and an open information policy. Näckebro's stock is all high-grade and presently concentrated to office and residential properties in Stockholm, Malmö, Gothenburg and London. With the acquisition of Fabege, the property portfolio comprises about 1.4 million sq m of space at a book value of approx. SEK 13,000 M. Näckebro is listed on Stockholm Stock Exchange's O list.�
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